
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE  

CONTRA COSTA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

REGARDING AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE  

COUNTY’S INDUSTRIAL SAFETY ORDINANCE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the 

matter may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, Administration Building, First 

Floor, 1025 Escobar Street, Martinez, California 94553, to consider adopting Ordinance No. 

2024-14.  If adopted, the ordinance will amend Chapter 450-8 of the County Ordinance Code by 

adding Section 450-8.017, which establishes new safety requirements for tank terminals.  The 

ordinance also makes other administrative changes, and it amends Section 14-8.008 of the 

County Ordinance Code to provide that a violation of Chapter 450-8 is an infraction that may be 

enforced by the director of health services. 

 

Members of the public may attend the Board of Supervisors meeting and participate in this 

public hearing in-person at the above-listed location.  The public hearing will also be accessible 

to the public for participation via Zoom teleconference (https://cccounty-

us.zoom.us/j/87344719204 | Call in: 888-278-0254 access code 843298#).  Members of the 

public may also submit written testimony on the matter before or during the public hearing to the 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors via email at clerkoftheboard@cob.cccounty.us.   
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